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Mission Haven Update – June 2024 

MALAWI MISSION TRIP:  Jim McGill & Frank Dimmock 

 

In April, two of our mission co-workers, Jim McGill and Frank Dimmock, joined others from the 
Presbytery of Western North Carolina on a 16-day mission trip to Malawi.  Activities included: 

 

• Sorting and distributing hygiene bags donated by congregations 

• Sharing construction knowledge to address aging buildings 

• Serving the community at the hospital and Ebenezer school 

• Identifying needs at a health center 

• Administering vaccines to women and children 

• Teaching a seminary class; preaching a sermon 

• Participating in a Men in Mirror program and providing 37 NIV Study Bibles 

• Enjoying the scenery, people, and animals 

• Nurturing meaningful relationships  

 “I rejoiced with those who said to me, “Let us go to the house of the LORD.” – Psalms 122:1 

 


